
NOTICE TO VISITORS 
 

NOTE 
 
 

These publications are intended to provide guidance and information 
purely as measure of public facilitation. While every effort has been made 
to ensure that the information hosted in this web site is accurate, the MRA 
Customs Department does not hold itself liable for any consequences, 
legal or otherwise, arising out of use of any such information. Only the 
latest official version of the laws or regulations is authoritative. 
 
 

 

Please notify the Tariff Unit of any typing error observed on the following: 

 

Tel: 206 3420/70 

Email : customs@mra.mu 

Fax: 240 1032 


